



District to Host Public Meetings on Proposed North Forest Annexation

Meetings to address proposed changes to attendance zones and new principals

June 12, 2013 – The Houston Independent School District is hosting a series of public meetings to discuss the impending July 1 annexation of North Forest. 

            During the three scheduled meetings, HISD administrators will be discussing proposed changes to school attendance zones, introducing the new principals for the annexed schools, and answering questions regarding the annexation ordered by Texas Education Commissioner Michael Williams.  These proposed changes to the attendance zones would impact the following six current HISD schools: Kashmere High School, Key Middle School and Cook, Kashmere Gardens, McGowen and Paige elementary schools. 

             

             

What:             Public meetings for North Forest and current HISD parents  

Who:               HISD staff

When:             June 18, 25 and 27 from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

Where:           June 18 at Kashmere High School, 6900 Wileyvale

                        June 25 and 27 at Eden Event Center, 7540 N. Wayside

                                                                                                                             

                

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 276 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees.

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
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